
From: Hatala, Carlen 
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 3:36 PM 
To: Elmer, Linda 
Subject: Phone Message in support of Marriott 
There was a phone message today from Bernard Clauser (unsure of name from message--person did not 
spell name) who is an unemployed construction worker and cook who supports the proposal to build the 
Marriott. 
 
Carlen 
 


